
 

  Church Information 
Lincoln Northside SDA Church 

1800 N 73rd Street 
PO Box 5708 

Lincoln NE, 68505 

Phone Number | 402-464-6575 

Connect with us on Facebook: 
“Northside Adventist Church” 

 Get Our  Connect 
Newsletter  Card 
Scan Code                   Scan Code 

 
Have a Question 
Pastor: Deneil Clarke 

pastor@lincolnnorthsidesda.com 718-810-9428 

Head Elder: Wally Basit  
  wjbasit@gmail.com  817-454-3018 

Head Deacon: Dale Novak   402-413-6144 

Head Deaconess: Cherryl Kaiser   402-875-8148 

Clerk: Pam Barrowman    402-419-0574 

Treasurer: Ivonne Smith   
ivyhelpmate@gmail.com   402-840-7914 

AV requests, please email  
lincolnnorthsidemedia@gmail.com 

Bulletin Information/Announcements – Please submit  
information by Wednesday evening to the email below 

church@lincolnnorthsidesda.com 
 

 

LINCOLN NORTHSIDE 
SDA CHURCH  

February 18, 2023 
 

Welcome & Announcements Roland Swanson 
Call to Worship (Please Stand) Roland Swanson 
Invocation Pastor Clarke 
Opening Song  

He Is Exalted 
Children’s Story Terrill Birth 
Special Music  
Evangelism Focus Pastor Clarke 
Prayer & Praise Roland Swanson 
Prayer Response Glorify Thy Name 
Offering Call Roland Swanson 

Church Budget 
Scripture Reading Roland Swanson 

Lamentations 3:21-24 
Sermon Pastor Clarke 

Don’t Forget 
Closing Song 517 

My Faith Looks Up to Thee 
Benediction Pastor Clarke 

 

Other Sabbath Participants 
Sanctuary Sabbath School Teacher: Terrill Birth 

Musician: Wally Basit 
Chorister: Jill Kline 

AV: Andrew Donesky & Katie Mowat 
Greeters: Jennifer Mcfadyen & Gini Woodruff 

 

     Church Financial Report 
  February Year to Date 

     Needed: $ 10,160 $ 20,320 
     Received so Far: $   4,985 $ 13,854 
     Still Needed: $   5,175 $   6,466 

 
   Based on the 2023 budget voted in church business session. 



 
Upcoming Events.   

Sunset Times: Tonight – 6:04 Next Friday – 6:11 

Bible Study on John: Monday 7:00 pm – Zoom Bible Study 
 

Prayer & Praise: Wednesday 7:00 pm  
 

Future Gym Nights: February 18, March 4 & 11 
 
 

Sabbath School Classes 
 

Cradle Roll (ages birth-3) — Church Lower Level 
Kindergarten (ages 4-6) — Church Lower Level 
Primary Class (ages 7-9) — Church Lower Level 

Junior (grades 5-8) — Better Living Center 
Teen (grades 9-12)— Better Living Center 

Collegiate Class — Better Living Center 
Adult Class — Church Sanctuary 

Next Sabbath Schedule – February 25, 2023 
 

 

Reminder for Service Participants: If there is a conflict for you on a 
Sabbath that you are scheduled on, please communicate to your 
team leader so proper arrangements can be made.  

 
Announcements  

Baby Shower: Ladies, Come join us in celebrating a Baby Boy Shower for 
Jamie Teale! Sunday, Feb. 26th from 2-5 p.m. in the Garden Room, lower 
level of the Legacy assisted living on 56th and Pioneers Blvd. (Enter west 
main doors, turn left to elevators, then down to the lower level and left 
again to the garden room. See you there! Jamie is registered at these two 
places https://www.target.com/gift-registry/gift/baby-teale 
and https://www.amazon.com/baby-reg/jamie-teale-april-2023-
lincoln/HROFO0JP50TM or you can get baby boy clothes from other places. 

Women's ministry announces a new small group:   Book Lover's Club. 
(BLC) - The first book we will focus on is "Sisters in Arms: Courageous Women 
of the Reformation" by Sukeshinie Goonatilleke. This book focuses on the 
remarkable women who defied social biases and traditions to stayed 
committed to God's word during the Reformation and has received excellent 
reviews. The books will be provided, either hard copy or online and will be 
distributed at the first meeting on Sunday, February 26 at 10:00 in the 
Better Living Center. (See Rebecca Brooks, Carol Penrosa, or Sandy Novak to 
reserve your copy) A light breakfast will be served.  Come and join the BLC at 
the BLC and enjoy reading together!  

Evening of Elegance: The social committee would like to invite you to our 
Evening of Elegance on Saturday night March 4 at 6pm in the Better Living 
Center. Join us for a quiet formal evening with finger foods. There will be a 
short program. Please RSVP via Facebook or with Kristin Sauder at 828-674-
2666 or Cherryl Kaiser by February 28. 

 
New Baskets: We are in need of more small baskets for the children to use to collect 
the lambs offering. If you have any you would like to donate, please let children’s 
ministry know. We need 5-10 baskets.  

Skyview Learning Academy Performance: The 8th-12th grade students from 
Skyview Learning Academy will be presenting their Shadow Box and Glow Drama 
performances in the Better Living Center after the church service on February 25th. 
 

Union College Student Success is accepting donations of gently used, 
professional clothing to provide college students with an opportunity to 
select a professional outfit for career fairs and interviews. Donations will be 
accepted until March 3rd in the Student Success Center at Union College 
(Don Love Building). Thank you for helping our students! Questions? Contact 
careerassistant@ucollege.edu. 
 

 

Adult SS Teacher Nehemias Basit 
Elder Terrill Birth 
Speaker Pastor Acevedo 
Offering Conference Advance 
Offering Call Terrill Birth 
Scripture  Terrill Birth 
Musician Pam Barrowman 
Chorister JoJean Birth 
AV Ernest, Madeline & Jeremiah Smith 
Greeter Jill and Michal Kline 
Children’s Story Angela Swanson 
Special Music  
Deacons Andrew, Dale, Jax, Shane 



 
Activity boxes are available for children to use during church. They are 
located above the coat rack in the foyer. Please notify the greeter or a 
children’s ministry team member, if any of the items need attention. 

 
Children’s Activity Page 

Crayons and colored pencils for the picture are available in a basket at 
the back of the sanctuary. Please return them after church so they can be 
used for our next coloring picture. 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 


